
OFFICIAL NOTICE
NORTHGATE SCHOOL

DISTRICT
Take notice that the Board of
Directors of Northgate School
District,  Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania, has prepared a
Proposed Final General Fund
Budget in the amount of funds
that  will  be required by the
School  District  in  its  several
departments  for  the  school
year  2024  –  2025.   The
Proposed Final Budget will be
available for public inspection
on  the  district  website
beginning  May  20,  2024
(www.northgatesd.net)
under the tab Budget-Budget
Information.  It  will  also  be
available for public inspection
in  the  Administrative  Center
and  each  of  the  school
building offices from 8:30 a.m.
to 2:30 p.m. Monday through
Friday beginning Monday, May
20,  2024.   The  Board  of
Directors,  after  making  such
revisions and changes in the
Proposed  Final  Budget  as
appears advisable, will adopt
the  budget  and  necessary
appropriate  measures
required to put it into effect at
a regular meeting of the Board
to be held Monday, June 24,
2024.

Laureen Dowd
Secretary

Northgate School Board


